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Hello IPPA Membership, 
 
I hope that you all had a great spring and 
are ready for a great summer.  The board is 
excited about new things happening.  
 
The Education Committee is scheduling 
many CE opportunities. They have given us 
a variety of choices.  I hope that everyone 
gets a chance to participate in one or more 
this year. The committee works very hard to 
schedule these classes. I understand with 
budget constraints and scheduling at work, 
�L�W���L�V�Q�·�W���D�O�Z�D�\�V���H�D�V�\���W�R���I�L�W���W�K�H�V�H���L�Q�����%�X�W���L�W��
would be great if as many of us as possible 
could participate this year.  This is a confir-
mation of their hard work. 
 
New Iowa Legislation : There have been 
some changes in Iowa Code Chapter 26.3; 
that go into effect July 1, 2016. This change 
affects Public Notification for infrastructure 
�E�L�G�V�����,�I���\�R�X���K�D�Y�H�Q�·�W���K�H�D�U�G���D�E�R�X�W���W�K�L�V�����\�R�X��
should investigate and decide how your en-
tity is going to handle these new rules. Sen-
ate File 2170 was approved, and starts July 
1, 2016. 

Reverse Vendor Fair:  Planning has begun 
to gather the list of vendors for initial con-
tact; more to come soon. 
 
Fall  Meeting:   The annual fall meeting will 
be in Davenport on Wednesday, October 
19, 2016.  We are currently scheduling 
speakers. If you know of a speaker that you 
think could benefit our group, please contact 
Kristi Keller, 563-888-2077 or Cindy 
Whitaker, 563-888-2267. We will be meet-
ing at the Freight House, 421 W River 
Drive, Davenport, IA.  The board and I 
look forward to seeing all of you there! 

 

The IPPA Chapter 
Connection 
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Sincerely, 
Kristi Keller  
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Membership:  For the fall meeting, we en-
courage you all to invite any colleagues that 
are not current members to join us and to get 
a feel for what our group provides toward 
professional growth and networking. I have 
encouraged the membership committee to 
reach out to eastern Iowa communities, 
counties, school districts, etc.; inviting them 
to visit us at the fall meeting. This is an op-
portunity to see what we have to offer, with-
out driving too far. 
 
Thank you everyone for being members of 
the IPPA. Hopefully you all see that we are 
working on some improvements that will 
make your membership more valuable. We 
look forward to seeing you for the fall meet-
ing in Davenport. 


